Troop 48 Sustainability Merit Badge 2016

Interested in earning the Sustainability merit badge? Troop 48 Assistant Scoutmaster Rob Ragland will instruct this new merit badge which was introduced in 2014 and is one of 2 choices required for Eagle rank. 
The merit badge will be taught over 3 courses with time-sensitive project work for scouts to do at home. Classes are all on Thursday nights from 6:00pm to 8:30pm and will set expectations for upcoming work, share examples, and validate every scout completes the requirements correctly. You must commit to attending all sessions to complete this merit badge course offering. Due to the number of scouts interested in this merit badge, individual consultation will not be available. 

Feb 11
Mar 17
Mar 31

We’ll meet at Whole Foods Market in Germantown, upstairs in a private group meeting space. 

Whole Foods Market
7825 U.S. Highway 72
Germantown, TN 38138
P: 901.896.3245              
 http://www.wholefoodsmarket.com/stores/germantown

All active boy scouts are welcome to participate. The standard merit badge process applies with two additions:

1. You must first secure your blue card from Mr. Issing and sign up no later than Tuesday, January 26th so we can make final preparations for teaching materials. Sign up by sending an email to Mr. Ragland 
2. Requirement #1 must be turned in to Mr. Ragland by Tuesday, February 9th

Additional information about Sustainability merit badge can be found here: http://www.scouting.org/scoutsource/BoyScouts/AdvancementandAwards/MeritBadges/mb-SUST.aspx 

Contact Mr. Ragland with additional questions. Don’t forget to copy another adult like your parents on all communications.

rbragland@gmail.com
901-371-6875 mobile
901-861-0310 home
